
NEWSLETTER
The County Road and Luther Lee Emerson...

March 29, 2018
Upcoming Important Dates 

at CRS and LLE:

Learning    Loving It!and 1

March 27th - LLE Principal’s Challenge Began 

March 29th - CRS Principal's Challenge Began 

March 30th - NO SCHOOL 

April 9th - 13th - Spring Break! 

April 20th - 2nd Grade School Play at 1:30 

April 24th - 27th - LLE ELA PARCC Testing 

April 30th - May 3rd - LLE Math PARCC Testing 

International Day  

Success!
On Saturday, March 17th, Demarest schools held 

 its annual International Heritage Day.  

Check out these photos taken from the visited 

countries of India, Egypt, Turkey and Brazil.  

Thank you to all the parents and volunteers who 

helped make this event such a success. 

 



Learning    Loving It!and 2

County Road School is hosting their sixth annual “Pennies for Patients” 

drive. Since 1994, millions of dollars have been raised in pennies and 

other spare change by more than 10 million elementary, middle and 

high school students throughout the country to help fight Leukemia 

and Lymphoma. CRS families have contributed nearly $5,000 in the 

past five years with just spare change found around the house! Your 

student’s classroom will each hold a “Pennies for Patients” box for 

three weeks, (excluding spring break) March 26th-April 20th where 

students can bring in spare change. This fundraiser is completely 

optional! 

On March 23, 2018 the first graders put 

on their play “It’s A Hit." Thank you to 

Mrs. Mach for directing such a great 

show. Thank you also to Mrs. Stokes for 

the great scenery and artwork used 

throughout the show.  

Pennies for Patients

First Grade Play American Heart 

Association WINNER! 
Brody Turoff in Mrs. Appleblatt's class 

(pictured here with Mrs. Paspalas) 

 was given a certificate for raising 

 the most money for the American Heart 

Association Fundraiser!  

 


